
Two or More Commissioners May Attend the Growth Management Ad Hoc 

Committee Meeting to be held on Tuesday, April 25th  

 

Pursuant to section 286.011, Florida Statutes, notice is hereby given that two or more 

commissioners may attend Growth Management’s Ad Hoc Committee meeting to 

be held on Tuesday, April 25, 2023, at 9 a.m.  at the Third Floor Conference Room 

of the Okaloosa County Administration Building, 1250 N. Eglin Parkway, Shalimar, 

Florida.  The Committee is a fact-finding committee of the Department, although 

generally not open to the public, since two or more commissioners may attend this 

meeting shall be open to the public.  The purpose of the meeting is to make fact 

findings to assist the Planning staff of the County.  Again, two or more members of 

the Okaloosa County Commission will be in attendance.  The public is welcome to 

attend.   

 

Okaloosa County adheres to the American Disabilities Act and will make reasonable 

modifications for access to these hearings upon request. Requests may be made to 

the County Commission office at 850-651-7105 and must be made at least 48 hours 

in advance of the hearing in order to provide the requested service. 

 


